
 
 

We are proud to announce a brand-new option for our customers: Online 
ordering and payment processing.  
 

You’ve asked for it and we have been working hard in the background for 
quite a while to provide this great convenience to you. With the new system 
you will be able to price products, submit orders, and review and pay 
invoices anywhere, anytime with the use of a tablet or computer and an 
internet connection. 
 

On March 14th the following products will be available for online ordering 
except where noted: 
 

Blinds 

•     Avalon Faux Wood 

•     Cordless Fast Faux 

•     Delta Woods 

  
Shades 

•     Roller Shades *(Available Late-April)* 

•     Gallery & Dynasty Woven Woods 

•     Boone Cellular  

•     Dual Sheer Shades 

•     Sheerview Horizontal Shades 

  
On March 7th we will be sending an email out with how-to guides and how 
to enroll, so watch your email for details. 
  
Also note, for those of you who are not interested in online ordering, don’t 
fret, you can still submit your orders as you currently do. Our friendly 
customer service staff will still be available by phone or email to assist with 
your ordering needs. 
  
We thank you for your continued support. 


